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Spring 1 

We will be exploring a newspaper article about a recent discovery made on the Galapagos islands. This links nicely with our Geography topic for this term, 

‘My Region and the USA’. As well as our science topic ‘Animals and their habitats’. The children will have the opportunity to independently research the 

island and a new species ready to write their own newspaper report.  

 

Spring 2  

After half term, we will be writing a narrative based on a fictional horror character. The children will watch a short, animated film about the character and 

will interpret the storyline into their own story. This is certainly a firm favourite for Year 6!  
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Other things to note... 

 

    

  

  

 
 

 

Mathematics 

 

    

  

  

 

English 

 

    

  

  

 

 

Homework 
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In spring 1 we will focus on living in the wider word—we will discuss media literacy and 

digital resilience, influences and decision-making and online safety. The children will 

learn to recognise risks and how they can keep them selves safe. This will also be 

covered in depth during keeping safe week.  

 
In spring 2 the focus will be around health and wellbeing. The children 

will be exploring growing up, becoming independent, taking more 

responsibility for their heath and generally just looking after themselves.  

They will talk about how they can independently look after themselves and 

how to recognise when they need support from others to sustain a healthy  

lifestyle. 
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Each day we have a dedicated reading lesson, where we focus on the skills for reading, 

understanding and comprehension. We read a mixture of non-fiction, fiction and 

poetry texts and answer text based questions. These questions may be to support 

vocabulary, infer, prediction, explanations, retrieval or summary. 

Every day there’s opportunity for the child to read their books independently as 

well as being read to by Miss Womersley. 

It is of vital importance for children to read every day. Reading a wide range 

of different books stimulates their imagination and expands their understanding of 

the world. Please encourage your children to read at home every day, even if it is 

just for 10 minutes. 

Social reading will take place once a week and the children can bring in their own 

reading material to share with others. The reading 

material can take many forms e.g. non-fiction texts, magazines, annuals 

etc. 
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Science 

 

    

  

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Religious Education 
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Geography 
 

    

  

  

 

 

Art /Design Technology 

 

    

  

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Music 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

French 


	Throughout spring, we will solely be focusing on 1 text in each half term, due to the shorter half terms. The spelling bookmarks will be sent home at the beginning of the topic to be practiced at home; they will also be available to view on seesaw.
	In each English topic, all punctuation and grammar will be linked directly to the focus text. At the end of the half term, the children will write an extended piece of work using the taught skills, which will be assessed.
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